Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: October 29, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Metro Church, 1491 East State Road 434, Winter Springs, FL 32708
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is being held to allow interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the design of the State Road 417 (Seminole Expressway) widening in Seminole County (Financial Project ID Number: 417545-1). Graphic displays will be shown at the meeting, and FTE representatives will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Snehal Ambare.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Snehal Ambare at (407)264-3414 or by email: snehal.ambare@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
